From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:23:58 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 10:51 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Albert Fountain

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Enbridge has already raised natural gas prices almost doubling them, now they want another increase again thus
increasing their profits leaving a lot of people out in the cold. People were warned that this would happen when they
took over union gas

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





